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Fairy Cake Friday Raised: Class  
10th September 2021 Thank you so much for the 
wonderful selection sent in today. 

£52.05 Hawks  

17th September 2021 Another great amount was 
sent in – thank you! 

£48.64 Doves  

24th September 2021  £47.40 Herons  

1st October 2021  £54.70 Eagles  

8th October 2021  £49.25 Kestrels  

15th October 2021  £57.20 Parrots  

Helping Hands ~ 
Money raised with the Clothing Bags 

£124.50 

22nd October 2021   £54.97 Falcons  

12th November 2021  £47.13 Owls   

19th November 2021  £56.10 Robins  

26th November 2021   EYFS  

3rd December 2021   Hawks  

10th December 2021   Doves  

17th December 2021   Herons  

Dates to consider for the Autumn Term: 

Week beginning the 29th November ~ Assessment Week 

Tuesday 7th December ~ Elf Runs – Children to bring a Christmas hat or Tinsel  

Wednesday 8th December ~ Christmas Market run by ‘Helping Hands’.  15:30-17:30 

Friday 10th December ~ Christmas Movies & Christmas Jumper day (non-uniform)  

Monday 13th December ~ Christmas Productions for EYFS Yellow Duckling’s families to watch and Little Chicks’ families ~ 14:30 
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Tuesday 14th December ~ Christmas Productions for EYFS Brown Ducklings’ families to watch and Little Chicks’ families ~ 14:30 

Wednesday 15th December ~ Christmas Dinner in school (this is an option for ALL our children) 

Wednesday 15th December ~ Christmas Productions for Parrots at 14:30 

Thursday 16th December ~ Christmas Production for Robins at 14:30 

Thursday 16th December ~ Virtual Carol Service goes live. 

Friday 17th December ~ Christmas Productions for Herons at 14:30 

Friday 17th December ~ School Closing for the Christmas Holidays at 15:30. 

Tuesday 4th January ~ School reopens for the Spring Term 

Wednesday 5th January ~ Year 3 and 4 Trip  

Monday 10th January ~ Extra-Curricular Clubs will commence. 

                                       

Sponsorship Forms will be coming home for this on 

Monday.  Please come in PE kits on Tuesday 7th with a 

festive hat or tinsel to wear for the run. 
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Great school attendance is really important for all our pupils at Carleton Green! We are reintroducing our weekly tracking to be shared on our 

newsletter with winning classes awarded an additional playtime.  Children that have improved or great school attendance will receive a half 

termly certificate.  Being late for school can be as detrimental to a child’s success as not attending at all.  Our registers are now being taken at 

the start and the end of each of our school days to accurately track lost learning time.  We would prefer all appointments to be kept out of 

school hours wherever possible and ask that details of appointments that are requiring time taken in school hours are provided to Mr Fish or 

Miss Savage.   An updated version of our attendance policy can be found on our website. Good attendance at school is not just valuable, it’s 

essential. Going to school is directly linked to improved exam performance which should in turn lead to further learning opportunities and 

better job prospects. As well as this, going to school helps to develop: 

• Friendships/good mental health 

• Social skills 

• Team values 

• Life skills 

• Cultural awareness 

• Career pathways 

mailto:head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


  
Issue 262 Week Ending Friday 26th November 2021 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

Inter Faith Week at Carleton Green. 

Last week we all enjoyed celebrating Inter Faith Week. This allowed the children to learn all about different religions in our community and around the 

world. Each class had to focus on one religion – Christianity, Islam, Hinduism, Sikhism, Judaism or Buddhism and find out key aspects, such as: places of 

worship, key figures, special occasions and holy books. We created some fantastic posters which are now displayed around school. Well done everyone! 
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Outdoor Learning ~ Mrs Hick’s has been working hard putting our hedgerow in place with the children.  Mrs Bancroft kindly joined us and informed the 

children all about trees.  She shared lots of fascinating facts with children and we already are looking forward to her joining us again!  The greenhouse is in 

working progress, hopefully ready for the Spring time. 

 

A fun race at Stanley Park this weekend….. 
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